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Dear Committee, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on this important legislation. My partner and I have 
been in a loving relationship since 2001. To us, the right to marry is fundamentally intertwined with our 
right as a family (we have one daughter) to be accepted as equals in our society. We believe the same 
holds true for other same-sex couples, regardless of whether they have children or not. The institution of 
marriage remains an important element on which society is structured. Broadening that right to same-sex 
couples will only serve to strengthen its roots. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 


